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Written Public Comment 
Provided for the June 20, 2024,  
Los Angeles County Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission. 

 

To submit written public comment for the official meeting record, complete 
the form at https://bit.ly/39QQIC8 For any questions, please email 
cocnotify@coc.lacounty.gov or call (213) 253-5678 
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What agenda item or topic will you comment 
on? 

Provide your public comment 
below. Please do not share any 
sensitive personally identifiable 
information because this comment 
will be made public as part of the 
official meeting record. What is your name? 

Underage dribking and safety  

Saw 4 girls sitting on the sidewalk 
around midnight on 6/9/24 on 65XX 
Flower St. Asked if they were ok. 
They said they had been dribking at 
a party at 65XX Flower St. And the 
DJ was their ride home. Their ages 
were 19-20 years old. A man came 
out and gave one of the girls his 
coat but didn't give his name, he 
was part of the DJ/band. Called 
Lakewood sheriff's and spoke to the 
dispatcher, he said someone would 
be out there soon. Called back again 
with an approximate address. Spoke 
to deputy Gonzalez who asked if the 
underage drinkers were still there. 
And then proceeded to say "I have 
Sherriffs in on ACTUAL emergencies 
so hopefully they're gone before we 
get there." To which I asked what 
do you mean, is underage drinking 
not a crime? He stuttered and said 
nevermind, they will EVENTUALLY 
get there.  Tbd 

Ad Hoc Committee- Deputy Gangs  

There is a resident requesting 
money for relocation alongside 
Declarations against Marina Del Rey 
Sheriff's Department for violations 
regarding authorization/ jurisdiction 
pursuant to LA County Sheriff's PRA 
answer #23-1480MI which states 
plainly there is no record of 
payment or authorization for their 
law enforcement as expressed by 
the precinct and is marketed online. 
An ex parte agenda addition to go 
over the request featured on 
Muckrock.com at 
https://www.muckrock.com/foi/los-
angeles-county-
358/unincorporated-policing-
contracts-pay-proof-148932/ 
is requested and a nominee should 
be elected to warn residents 
immediately about action stemming 
from the PRA search. This should Quincy Johnson 
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mitigate allegations of improper 
conduct occurring post notification 
as the area is canvassed for answers 
regarding monies presumed to be 
unaccounted for and paid 
"annually" and under the table for 
two decades regarding "security". 

 


